
Response to Field Inspection Report Document Number 697500654 - Location ID 425070 Noble Energy, Inc – 11/20/2019

Response to FIR: Document 697500654

COGCC conducted an inspection of the Ruff C08-27D (Location ID 425070) on September 25, 2019. During that inspection, COGCC made the
following observations:

COGCC Comment: Stormwater maintenance is required as both culverts are not in proper functioning condition. Refer to the attached inspection photos.

COGCC Corrective Action: Comply with Rule 1002.f. Corrective action date is the date the location was observed out of compliance.

Noble Response: Noble removed sediment and augmented stormwater controls at both culverts. Culverts were cleared of sediment to restore functionality, and
sediment wattles were added to inhibit sediment buildup. Noble looks to continually improve their location maintenance program, and we welcome further
discussion regarding these repairs.
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COGCC – 9/28/2019

COGCC Photo 1. Photo taken from the eastern access entrance. Photo illustrates
stormwater maintenance is required as the culvert is not in proper functioning
condition.

Noble Energy – 11/7/19

Photo NBL1. Culvert cleared, and sediment wattles added.
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COGCC – 9/28/2019

COGCC Photo 2. Photo taken from the western access entrance. See comments
under Photo 1.

Noble Energy – 11/7/19

Photo NBL2. Culvert cleared, and sediment wattles added.


